James Bouquet
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From: Barrett, John <john_barrett@nps.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, March 06, 2018 9:39 AM
To: James Bouquet
Cc: Steven P. McAlearney
Subject: Re: Key West FLP Land Exchange - Atlantic Blvd Relocation
Jim,

Thank you for the detailed justification statement and supporting documents. We have no objection to
this request. Please feel free to proceed with the submission of the additional documentation in
accordance with our land exchange guidelines and requirements.

Regards,

John

John Barrett

Program Manager

bederal Lands to Parks

National Park Service, Southeast Region
100 Alabama SL., SW

Atlanta, GA 30303

104.50/.5689
jchn barrett@nps.aov

On Wed, Feb 14, 2018 at 10:29 AM, James Bouquet <jbouguet@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> wrote:

John:

I am attaching the Purpose and Justification Statement for restrictive covenant exchange to support Atlantic Boulevard
Relocation in Key West. Survey, appraisals, Phase 1 ESA, NEPA and title search are substantially complete and will be
submitted with City Commission resolution subject to Department of Interior review and comment on this attachment.

Thanks,

Jim Bouquet, P.E.

Director of Engineering



